
 

                                                                                                                  

 

NOTES FOR RESIDENTS OF EFFRA COMMITTEE 

MEETING HELD BY EMAIL BETWEEN 30th APRIL 

AND 8th MAY 2020 

 
 

 

Covid Emergency No committee meetings had been held since 2nd February because of the 

Covid Emergency.   

 

Community Support The EFFRA website to be used to provide and update information for 

residents regarding help available and shops etc currently open. 

 

Advertisers & Tradesmen  Local businesses and tradesmen will be hard hit by the pandemic 

and a period of free advertising for current advertisers and tradesmen will be considered after 

the AGM as a small token of support by EFFRA. 

 

AGM It was agreed to hold the AGM on Zoom on 28th May commencing at 20.15.   

As the free version of Zoom will be used it is hoped to finish within the 40 minutes allowed.  

Notice of the AGM will be given as required in the Constitution.  This will be by using the 

village noticeboard and the EFFRA website.  A Newsletter will be produced and it is will be 

delivered to residents if it is safe and feasible to do so with Road Wardens being asked if they 

are prepared to deliver it.  It was noted that many Road Wardens are over 60 years of age and 

some have health problems which means they may be more vulnerable to the virus.  Some 

committee members agreed to deliver copies where Road Wardens were unable to do so.  It 

will also be available on the EFFRA website. 

Changes to the Constitution are to be proposed to make it easier to carry on business in any 

future emergencies using emails and appropriate virtual technology with the Committee 

having the authority to defer meetings including the AGM. 

 

Date of AGM 28th May at 20.15 on Zoom  


